WINDSOR CASTLE

2nd June, 2021.

Pl

Thank you for your letter of 13th May, addressed to Sir Edward
Young, informing The Queen that Saltash Town Council have closed
their Book of Condolence with thirty-seven loose-leaf signings.

Her Majesty was most touched by this thoughtful gesture and
much appreciated you taking the time to write as you did.

This message comes to you, and all the people of Saltash, with
The Queen’s warmest good wishes.

i

Assistant Private Secr-etary to The Queen

The Worshipful the Mayor of Saltash.




